
                                   July 18, 2024 Update 

 

Temporary Suspension of New Claim Submissions via 
the Current “Dental Office Toolkit” 

 

Delta Dental is temporarily suspending the acceptance of claims 
submitted via the current “Dental Office Toolkit” during our System 

Upgrade Period of July 13 – 21. 

If your office submits a claim via this Toolkit between July 18 and 
July 21, you will receive a message to resubmit the claim after  

6:00 am CST, Monday, July 22, 2024. 

 


